
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
November 18, 2019 

 

Dear Durham County Directors: 
  
We are pleased to announce the release of the NC Pre-K and Durham PreK RFAs for the 2020-2022 school years. 
  
All programs applying in this RFA cycle must apply to both NC Pre-K and Durham PreK. Please read below for 

application instructions. 
  
All Applying Programs 

 

        Required to submit the NC Pre-K Application and its supporting documents. 
        Required to submit the Durham PreK Application Addendum and its supporting documents. 

 

AND  

 

 Required to attend a RFA Technical Assistance/Help Session on December 4 from 9:30 am to 

11:00 am or December 12 from 9:30 am to 11:00 am at the Jim and Carolyn Hunt Child Care 

Resource Center (1201 S. Briggs Avenue, Durham).  Attending one of the Technical 

Assistance/Help Sessions is required for any provider submitting applications for the 2020-2022 

school years. 
  
Please complete and submit the original applications and their supporting documents by  

Friday, January 17, 2020 at 5:00 pm to Alex Livas-Dlott. No email or faxed copies will be accepted. 

  
We know questions may arise during the application process. Once you have reviewed all attached documents, 

please email your questions to durhamprek@childcareservices.org. After each RFA Technical Assistance/Help 

Session, we will anonymously post all questions asked and their answers on our Durham PreK website. Any 

additional individual questions received by January 10, 2020 will be anonymously posted with their answers on 

our Durham PreK website by January 13, 2020. We will not answer any individual questions after January 10, 

2020 at 5 pm. 
 

Sincerely, 

Alex Livas-Dlott   

Durham PreK Senior Manager 
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